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ADDENDUM NO. 1 
To  

Contract No 2018-006 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

For the Waldron Drug/Gitchell Building 
City of The Dalles 

 The Dalles, Oregon  
Date: August 1, 2017 

 
To all respondents:  
 
The following changes, additions, and/or deletions are hereby made a part of the Request for Proposals 
for the Waldron Drug/Gitchell Building as fully and completely as if the same were fully set forth therein: 
 
Changes are as follows: 
 
On page 2 of the RFP document, “Advertisement for Proposals”, paragraph 5, line 3, strike, “…and a 
copy of the addenda will be mailed to each potential proposer who has obtained a solicitation 
document from the City.” 
 

 


